
 

 

20 February 2008 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Jeff Neuman 
NeuStar, Inc. 
46000 Center Oak Plaza 
Sterling, VA 20166 
Email:  jeff.neuman@neustar.biz 
 
Re: Proposal #2008001, Modifications to the Existing Add Grace Period 
 
Dear Jeff, 
 
This letter is to inform you that ICANN has made a preliminary determination on NeuStar’s proposed 
new registry service. 
 
ICANN’s preliminary determination has not identified any significant security, stability or competition 
issues. Because implementation of the proposal would require a change to the .BIZ Registry 
Agreement, dated 8 December 2006, the proposal must be published for public comment and referred 
to the ICANN Board for consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Jones 
ICANN 
 
cc: Kurt Pritz 
      Craig Schwartz   
      Dan Halloran 


